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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 9:57 AM
To: DaleOH@crownations.net
Subject: RE: Section 106 Consultation

Mr. Old Horn, 
 
I have not heard from you.  Therefore, I am assuming that your tribe is not interested in participating in Section 
106 consultation on the Ross project. 
Respectfully, 
 
Alan Bjornsen 
 

From: Bjornsen, Alan  
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 6:07 AM 
To: 'DaleOH@crownations.net' 
Subject: Section 106 Consultation 
 
Mr. Old Horn, 
 
In February, a letter was sent to your Chairman, Cedric Black Eagle, inviting your tribe to participate in Section 
106 consultation for the Ross uranium recovery project in Crook County, WY.  I need to know if your tribe 
desires a government-to-government meeting.  Please let me know if you need me to re-send the letter to you. 
Thank you. 
 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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